EDISON



COMMUNITY WATCH



Eyes and Ears of the Community

"Community is not just about ME it's about US"

EdisonCommunityWatch.com

DATE:

Wednesday, November 4, 2015

TIME:

6:30PM

PLACE:

Edison School, 7025 Madison

GUESTS: Brian Miller, Director of Public Safety, Purdue Northwest

Sgt. John Muta, Hammond Police Department

DON'T FORGET TO FALL BACK

Sunday, November 1st is the day to move your clock back by one hour.

GENTLY USED COATS WANTED

If you have gently used coats you would like to donate please bring your donation to our meeting for

The Annual Coat Drive Sponsored by Kusiak Kares and North Township Trustee, Frank Mrvan 9AM Saturday, November 14th at the Wicker Park Pavilion Highland, IN Children MUST be present to receive a coat

CELL PHONE THEFT PREVENTION TIPS

- Always be aware of your surroundings. Thieves may be watching you.
- Keep your cell phone out of sight to prevent it from being snatched out of your hands
- Put you phone on silence when you are in a public place-you don't want to call attention to yourself
- Do not answer your phone or text in public-it only lets thieves know you have a phone
- Never loan your phone to a stranger
- Contact the police immediately if you phone is stolen
- Contact your provider to disable usage

I

Janet Venecz

Edison Community Watch